
 

 

 

The Australian Air Force Cadets No. 419 

Squadron in Shepparton are now recruiting 

for their 2024 intake. There will be a recruit 

information evening in Shepparton on the 

9th Feb 2024. 

 

If you’re between 12 - 15 (must be in high 

school and turning 13 in 2024) and have an 

interest in aviation, drones, STEM, leadership 

and personal development, fieldcraft, a 

career in the Australian Defence Force, or 

just want to make new friends, we’re keen to 

have you join our ranks. You’ll learn many 

new skills and have a lot of fun along the 

way.  

We are sponsored by the Royal Australian Air 

Force and you will have the opportunity to fly 

and visit Defence Bases in Victoria, and so 

much more 

To register to attend the information 

evening or for more information email: 

co.419sqn@airforcecadets.gov.au 

 

Expressions of interest to join can be 

completed at: 

www.airforcecadets.gov.au/how-to-join 
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